
NORWICH 
DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BOARD 

 
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held on Thursday, July 27, 2023 at 7:15 PM held via Zoom 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88051855406 888 475 4499 US Toll-free to hear the following application: 
 

#27BSUB23 -  Preliminary Plan Review of a Subdivision Application by Richard and Melinda Stucker, Applicants and 
Landowners, to divide Tax Map Parcel #11-067.400, an 11.46± acre lot into 2 lots of 3.11± acres with a 
development site for a primitive cabin at 110 Pattrell RD and 8.35± acres developed with a dwelling at 
70 Pattrell RD. Application to be reviewed under the Norwich Subdivision Regulations. 

 
The hearing information and documents submitted by applicants can be obtained ONLY by emailing a request to 
planner@norwich.vt.us. Persons wishing to be heard may do so in person by appearing at the Zoom meeting or in 
writing.  
 
Kyle Katz, Interim Zoning Administrator 
Box 376 
Norwich, VT 05055 
July 12, 2023 
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